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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

May 29, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

I am an advocate for conserving America's public lands. I urge the

Forest Service to include strong protections for wildlife, wildlands,

and water in the revised management plan for the Grand Mesa,

Uncompahgre, and Gunnison

Wildlife is under so many pressures in today's world, and habitat

is at a premium. Several threatened species live in this area. It is

imperitve to protect species diversity in the US, and to set a good

example for other ciuntries. Furthermore, protecting wild lands helps

with conserving critical water reserves.

 

I encourage the GMUG Plan Revision Team to develop and adopt a

management plan alternative that maximizes conservation for the

wildlife that depend on these forests and their habitat.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Susan Palmer

619 Locust St Apt E

Boonville, MO 65233-2310

(660) 888-6489

sepalmer@hotmail.com

 

 

 

 


